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Elsen, Nikki

From: Dawn Dalaska <ddalaska2@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 22, 2023 9:02 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Short term rentals

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Restrict short term rentals. Neighborhoods are already under attack from crime & drugs. La Crosse will be nothing but 
students & assisted living in a few years. And we homeowners will be forced out. Take action now to stop at least this. 
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